LIVINGSTON COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT

2300 East Grand River Avenue, Suite 102
\ Howell, Michigan 48843-7578
www.lchd.org

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
P: (517) 546-9858
F: (517) 546-9853

PERSONAL/PREVENTIVE HEALTH SERVICES
P: (517) 546-9850
F: (517) 546-6995

Hearing Screening Information
for School Newsletters, School Calendars
and Parent Emails
2018/2019 School Year

Livingston County Health Department is providing Hearing Screening on (list dates)
for Grades K, 2, and 4. Also screened are last-year follow-ups and parent/teacher
requests.

Please call the school and provide your child’s name and teacher if:

e You do not want your child screened.

e Your child has hearing aids but cannot remove/replace themselves.

e You have a concern for your child and your child is not in above grades.
(Technicians will accept parent/teacher requests on the first day of screening.)

Please call the Health Department at (517) 546-9850 and ask for the Hearing & Vision
Coordinator if:

e Your child has a programmable shunt (child should not be screened due to
magnets in audiometer headphones).

e You have questions regarding Hearing Screening.

Livingston County Health Department will protect, preserve, and promote the health and safety of the people of Livingston County.


http://www.lchd.org/

